
Borrowers in School
If you are currently attending school and are enrolled in at least 6 credit hours, you will remain 
in an ‘in school deferment’ status and your loans will not go into repayment. 

Borrowers Withdrawn from School
Grayson College will report to the Department of Education that you are withdrawn. 
Your loans will then be placed in an administrative forbearance. This will suspend payments 
until Sept 30, 2021, however, you can still make payments if you choose. Making payments 
during the administrative forbearance could help you pay down your loan balance more quickly 
because the full amount of a payment will be applied to the principal once all interest accrued 
prior to March 13, 2020  is paid.  

If you choose to make payments during the administrative forbearance visit your loan servicer’s 
website to make a payment, or contact your loan servicer for more information. 


